
Elementary Teacher Position 

 

Nett Lake Elementary School has a great opportunity for an Elementary Teacher beginning September 1, 

2015. 

Join us in one of the most beautiful facilities in the state, with some of the smallest class sizes in the 

region. 

Fill out an application and please submit it with your resume, ASAP, to  

Steve Thomas, Superintendent 

Nett Lake School 

13090 Westley Drive 

Nett Lake, MN 55772  

Or e-mail to: 

 sthomas@isd707.org 

Any questions call the school at 218-757-3102 

sthomas@isd707.org

